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Excellency, 8 November 2024

| wish to thank delegations for your active and constructive engagement during the third informal
consultations on the theme for the seventh session of the United Nations Environment Assembly
(UNEA-7) held on 22 October 2024.

Building on the discussions at the third informal consultations and at the meeting of the Bureau of
UNEA-7 held on 7 November, | am pleased to share a revised background document with a streamlined
proposal for the theme of UNEA-7, which reads ‘Solutions for an equitable and resilient planet”. | believe that
this streamlined proposal and the revised background document reflect the expressed positions and
will facilitate reaching an agreement. I hope this revised background document will serve as a basis for
the final stage of our consultations.

In this regard, | would like to invite you to the fourth informal consultations to be held on Thursday, 14
November, from 15:00 to 17:00 (GMT+3) in a hybrid format.

The fourth informal consultations will be chaired by Her Excellency Nasra Salim Mohamed Al Hashmi,
Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Oman in Nairobi, who will conduct open, inclusive and
transparent consultations with Member States, observers and major groups and stakeholders, with a
view to seeking further consensus on the matter.

I would like to recall that UNEA, in itsdecision 6/7, requested the Bureau of UNEA, in consultation with
the Committee of Permanent Representatives, to define a theme for the seventh session of the
Environment Assembly no later than twelve months in advance of the seventh session. The Bureau
of UNEA will take the final decision on the theme during the Joint Bureaux meeting of the Committee
of Permanent Representatives and the United Nations Environment Assembly scheduled for 11
December 2024.

I count on your participation and contribution in the upcoming consultations.
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

A Dr. Abdullah Bin Ali Al-Amri
President of the seventh session of the United Nations Environment Assembly
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